
As-Salamu Alaikum - Peace be on to you.

Dear School Administration,

The Muslims around the world will  be celebrating a  very  special  celebration,  the 
Islamic  holiday  of  Eid  ul-Fitr on  March  31,  2025.  Eid  ul-Fitr  is  a  day  celebrated 
annually  by  millions  of  worshippers  worldwide,  as  we mark  the  end of  the  holy 
month of Ramadan.

As this is a very special holiday for all Muslims, including the students of your school 
district(s), we request that you excuse the below student from attending school on 
this day without penalty; please do not count it as an unexcused absence. 

Thank you for  your  understanding.  Please feel  free  to  reach out  if  you have any 
further  questions.  You  can  reach  out  to  parents  of  the  students  directly,  or  the 
Islamic Center of Aubrey at imam@aubreymasjid.org or admin@aubreymasjid.org.

Thank You. 

Name:

Student ID: Grade:

Sincerely,

Sajid Ali
Imam, Islamic Center of Aubrey
imam@aubreymasjid.org
(469) 200-2131 option 4

26875 US Highway 380 E Suite 100
Aubrey, TX 76227

www.aubreymasjid.org
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